
 

 
From the Desk of the President 

republic of Texas 
Donna Davis Cartwright 

Date: December 22, 2023 

To: The People of the republic of Texas 

Due to the questions, we are receiving regarding the 27th congress, I wanted to provide the answers. 

The elections in September 2023 were conducted by the same constitutional rules since 2006. The new president, 

vice president, and the 28th congress were elected and sworn into office. At this time the 27th congress was and is 

adjourned. The group claiming to be the 27th congress is not part of the official republic of Texas government. We 

continue to meet on the second Saturday every month. Please visit our website: https://therepublicoftexas1836.org 

where we will post the meetings, dates, times and 
place each month. 
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